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Good day Council,

I am writing today in opposition to the proposed site of 564
units in Agoura at Kanan and Thousand Oaks Boulevard.  This
particular site is so incredibly jammed with traffic right now.  Just
go there in the morning yourselves, starting from Oak Park High
School and try to come down Kanan towards the highway... It is
a traffic mess.  I also witnessed myself the night of the Woolsey
Fire the amount of people evacuating from Oak Park that night
coming down towards the freeway... bumper to bumper,
headlight after headlight.  This is a safety issue, and this location
would pose possible harm to residents given an evacuation
emergency, which is something I would think you would not
want on your hands.

I highly urge you to look at other locations as it seems you have
to have some kind of allowance for new housing.  Obviously I
am against in our community, but if it has to be done, please
choose wisely from other options.

Thank you.

Regards,
Jennifer Sherman
Agoura Hills
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